
St. Paul’s United Methodist Church 

 

June 29, 2016 
Questions or corrections? Please call the Office (209) 823-7154 or contact a member of staff: 

 Pastors Lisa Brown lisabrown@stpaulsmanteca.org 
  Mark Wharff markwharff@stpaulsmanteca.org 
 Office Manager Kim Borges office@stpaulsmanteca.org 
 Chancel Choir Director Ed Clark mus2direct@yahoo.com 
 Mission Bells Director Lisa Traughber lisabell@tupc.org 
 Organist/Accompanist Angela Sonner angiesonner@gmail.com 
 Custodian Mary Santos thecleanersos@comcast.net 
 Trustees Chairperson Joel Groskopf trustees@stpaulsmanteca.org 

Website  www.stpaulsmanteca.org 
Facebook  https://www.facebook.com/groups/StPaulsManteca 

Office Hours: Monday – Friday 9:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. / 1:30 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
 
 
 

 

This Sunday, July 3 

10:00 a.m. Worship Service 

Celebrating Holy Communion 
Post-Worship Coffee Fellowship Hosted by Trustees 

  
  
 
                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

  

Sunday, July 3rd our children of all ages will remain in worship for the 
Sacrament of Communion.  During Moments for The Child In Us All each young 
person will receive a special bag with coloring items for their creative spirits. 
Kids Zone will resume on July 10th.  See you in worship!  
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VBS REGISTRATION NOW OPEN! 
Register online at http://cokesburyvbs.com/mantecastpauls  

or pick up a form in the church office. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 25th – 29th 
from 10:00 am – 1:00 pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Vacation Bible School Volunteers 
 
It’s that time…Surf Shack Vacation Bible School is just around the bend!  
 
A VBS team meeting is planned for July 10th from 11:30 a.m. to 12:45 p.m. in the 
Fireside Room.  Kelly Bergman and Lisa Brown are inviting all Surf Shack volunteers to 
join them for a time of preparing and team building. All interested volunteers are 
encouraged to attend. A team of willing participants…means a more successful event for 
the children of our community.  
 
Surf’s Up! … See you there. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 

http://cokesburyvbs.com/mantecastpauls


 

To register, contact the church office or sign up on Sundays following worship. 
 

  

 
Reconciling/Inclusive Church Ministry 

  

"What have we ( I, you)  done in the last six months to make a positive 
difference in the lives of others that we would not have done if it were not 
for our relationship with Christ? Reflecting on this question takes us to 
another level in our understanding of Christian discipleship, moves us 
beyond our comfort zone, and presses us to follow Jesus into more 
adventurous encounters with people. As we do so, God's Spirit changes us, 
changes others, and changes our church." taken from page 88 in Five 

Practices of Fruitful Congregations by Robert Schnase.   
 
Please join us on Sunday, July 17 at 11:30 after Worship in the Fireside Room for a meeting of the 
Reconciling/Inclusive Congregation group to learn more about what's next in this journey.  

 
  
 

 

   

 
 
 



 

Think applying for the coordinator position is too much to take on?  Remember it is not a 1-person job.  

We are looking for 2 or 3 people to lead Nearly New into the future.  Find your own team and apply 

together or we can pair applicants. 

Think you need to know more about the job?  Job descriptions have been written by the current 

coordinators and will be reviewed by the steering committee.  We will be able to provide those shortly. 

Steering committee?  What is that?  A steering committee is being formed to meet with the applicants 

to discuss the position and also to meet periodically to provide guidance to the future coordinators.  

You won’t have to solve every problem by yourself! 

Have a heart for mission?  Please apply by calling Bev Casby 647-2088 or the church office 823-7154 

and inform us of your interest. 

  
  

Stephen Ministers 
 
  

The symbol for Stephen Ministry is a cross and circle along with a broken person and 
a whole person. The broken person behind the cross symbolizes the brokenness in our 
lives due to the realities of our time on this earth. The whole person in front of the cross 
symbolizes the wholeness we can receive through the cross of Jesus.  The circle 
symbolizes both the wholeness we receive through Christ and God's unending love for 
us. If you or some you know could benefit from the care of a Stephen Minister, contact 
the church office or any Stephen Leader:  Bea Lingenfelter, Kit Oase, Marlene Colby 
or Pat Silva.    
 

   


